
 

 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 3.14.24  

 
 A Special Meeting of the FLCSA Board of Directors was held telephonically on 
Thursday, March 14, 2024 to discuss the fact that a homeowner had a streetlight placed by Blue 
Ridge Electric on the road in the front of their property.  
 
President Jamie Hellams called the meeting to order at 3:08 p.m. Also in attendance were 
Nancy Bishop, Secretary; Scott Wooten, Assistant Secretary; and Greg Hillewitz, Treasurer, 
constituting a quorum. Vice-President Rick Linder was not available and not in attendance. 
 

Greg made a motion that the Board immediately send a Certified letter to the 
homeowner stating that the streetlight request was previously denied by the Board and that the 
homeowner must have it taken down. The motion was seconded by Scott and passed 4-0. 
 

The meeting was adjourned without objection approximately 3:25 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 


